
 
May, 2019
Dear Special Friends,
     Hello, while I’m at home in Lagos for a few days. I arrived back in Nigeria last week, after 
being away since the middle of February, ministering in India and East Africa.
     Thanks so very much for praying for me, as I depend on friends like you to pray faithfully. 
Thanks also for continuing to give offerings to help me to go to the nations as I do.
     Every time you sow a seed in the ministry, you’re having a part in the work, and it’s a great 
blessing! I praise God for special friends everywhere I go, who faithfully give! We’re all part of 
the team that God is using to preach the gospel, pray for the sick, help build churches, etc.
     Last month, I was in Tanzania and Ethiopia, plus a few days in Kenya. Later this year, I’ll be 
ministering in southern Africa, in Zambia, Zimbabwe, Swaziland, Botswana, and South Africa.
     In Addis Ababa, Ethiopia, there were many testimonies! A man testified about how he had 
taken me to his house two years ago, to pray for his wife.
     She had had a terrible fall, and her foot was badly injured, even turned sideways! Jesus has 
totally healed the foot, and he even showed me a short video taken afterwards, showing her 
going up and down the stairs, with her foot working perfectly!
     A couple came to me after a service, and showed me their little miracle daughter, saying I had 
prayed for them to have a child!
     Another lady in a different place told me how she had bought one of the nice key holders we 
always have for sale. She got one two years ago, and was praying for her own house. She had 
registered for an allotment of houses the government was giving out, and was chosen to receive 
one. She now has her own house, and a house key on the key holder!
     A pastor in Tanzania gave a testimony about how he got one of the key holders last year, when 
he was praying for a car. God miraculously provided a car for him, and his car key is now on the 
key holder!
     A couple in Nigeria, who are partners in the ministry, sent a note, asking me to pray for a 
miracle. They wanted a child so much, and the wife thought she was pregnant.
     The tests showed positive, but a doctor told them there was nothing showing on the scan. I 
prayed for them, and she went back for another scan. This time, the scan showed the sac in the 
uterus, and they were told that she was about five weeks pregnant! God answered prayer!
     The work on the churches we’re helping to build in northern Ghana continues, and I’ve been 
able to help four more this month. We’ve sent funds to help put a roof on at Naiyoko  (near 
Walewale), Church No. 83, and at Yipaala (in Overseas No. 1), Church No. 84.
     We’ve also been able to send funds to help with plastering, flooring, windows, doors, etc., at 
Zabzoaga (near Zebilla in Upper East Region), Church No. 74, and to help with the wiring at 
Kakpagyili (in Tamale), Church No. 68, to get ready for the big Dedication Day on August 10.
     I’ve received a lot  of great  pictures of the work going on in other places,  like Kobori 
(Overseas No. 2), Church No. 82, where they’re plastering the walls, getting ready for flooring, 
etc.
     Right now, we’re working very hard all this week and next week, on the printed newsletters. 
If you haven’t been receiving them in the mail twice a year, please let me know. I can send the 
color version by E-mail or Whatsapp, if you ask.
     Be praying for me as I travel soon to the U.S., to minister for several weeks, from May 23-
July 10. You can call me there (281-471-4109). I look forward to spending a wonderful week 
with our amazing son and his family, plus the opportunity to minister in many different places.
     Plan to come and join me at our annual International Supper and Service on Friday, June 



7, at 7:00 P.M. We’ll be at Faith Assembly of God Church, 3940 Vista Road, in Pasadena, 
Texas 77504.
     Yes, this month of MAY begins with the letter “M,” but the word “MIRACLE” also begins 
with an “M” too! I’m praying for YOU! May you see a MIRACLE in MAY, or even a whole 
series of MIRACLES in MAY!
Love, Doris Hokett


